
 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Dear Parents 

I will be holding a meeting to share with you our plan for moving forward with mixed aged classes.   The 

meeting is for parents only and will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 24th May at 6:30pm. 

Below is the proposed plan for moving the school forward; this has not altered from my previous letter.  

Although I cannot guarantee it will not change in the future, this is what both the Governors and I are 

aiming to follow. 

 

The meeting will focus on how we intend to implement the first part of the plan for Years 1 and 2 from 

September 2023.  It will include information about how we will be planning and teaching the curriculum 

and organising the classes. At this meeting I will not be able to tell you which teacher will be in what year 

groups, which class your child will be in or which class rooms are being used. 

It would be helpful to know numbers for this meeting, please could you indicate your attendance by 

completing the form within parent mail. 

Yours sincerely 

K. Gwynn 

 

22/23 (current) 2023/24 2024/25 2025/26 2026/27 

Year R x 2 classes Year R x 2 classes Year R x 2 classes 

 

Year R x 2 classes 

 

Year R x 2 classes 

Year 1 x 2 classes Year 1/2 x 3 classes Year 1/2 x 3 classes 

 

Year 1/2 x 3 classes 

 

Year 1/2 x 3 classes 

Year 2 x 2 classes Year 3  x 2 classes 

(No change) 

Year 3/4 x 3 classes 

 

Year 3/4 x 3 classes 

 

Year 3/4 x 3 classes 

 

Year 3 – 2 classes Year 4  - 2 classes 

(No change) 

Year 5 – 2 classes 

(No change) 

Year 5 – 2 classes 

(No change) 

Year 5/6 – 3 classes 

Year 4 – 2 classes Year 5 - 2 classes 

(No change) 

Year 6 – 2 classes 

(No change) 

Year 6 – 2 classes 

(No change) 

 

Year 5 – 2 classes Year 6 – 2 classes 

(No change) 

   

Year 6 – 2 classes     

Naphill and Walters Ash School 

Kilnwood, Walters Ash, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 4UL 

Headteacher: Kerenza Gwynn 

   01494 562813 

   office@nap-walt.bucks.sch.uk 

www.naphillandwaltersashschool.co.uk 
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